
 

Mount Bethel Elementary School would like to offer you an opportunity 
to wish your child a Happy Birthday on our digital marquee! 

Your child’s name will ne in lights on the Mount Bethel marquee sign on 
Johnson Ferry Road for one week (Monday AM to Sunday PM). 

Please go to mypaymentsplus.com to purchase a message. 

Questions?? Please email Christy Bartnicki at 
christy.bartnicki@cobbk12.org 

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
christy.bartnicki@cobbk12.org

